
 

 

 

Dear Travel Partner, 

Please be advised that due to COVID-19 all Turkish Airlines flights to/from the US have been suspended 
until April 16, 2020 (included) 

For further updates please visit our website at  www.turkishairlines.com/en-
us/announcements/coronavirus-outbreak/   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Stay healthy and safe! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Turkish Airlines 

New York, Sales Team 
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